
Rim Country Classic Auto Club 

Meeting  
July 7, 2021 

 

Pledge of Allegiance:   President Paul Renaud 

Welcome:  All Members/New Members & Guests - John Felwick, bought a 31 chevy 
4 door from Tom Jacobson. Welcom 
Under the Weather:  Carl Tozi is feeling better 
July Birthdays:  Let's sing Happy Birthday to all of the members with a July Birthday 

Minutes:  June 2, 2021 meeting minutes were approved as posted on the web 

Treasurer's Report:  Given by President Paul Renaud for Tina Dychkowski 
Club Account: 
Starting Balance  $3837.35 

90 Memberships   + 219.00 

Shirt                      +     5.00 

50/50          + 124.00 

Annual Report       -  275.87 

10 VIP Awards      -    27.91 

Road Rally 

Mary Cailey           -  207.11    
Payson Roundup  -    30.85  
Ending Balance    $3780.48  
Show Account: 
Starting Balance   $3527.61 

Show Entries        +1915.00 

Club Trailer Reg.   -    99.75 

Printing by George-    16.20 

Ending Balance    $5342.86 

Approved as Read 
2021 Car Show Report:  We currently have 54 cars registered for our October Show.  
Dottie, Tom and I met with the PPD.   There is a new law on the books in regard to 
Towns/Cities not being allowed to gift services. We will have to figure out what this will 
mean to certain car show activities. I have an appointment with Parks/Recreation on 
July 27th. We currently have $6,000 for sponsorships.  Ken Michaels stated that in 2019 
the Town signed on as a co-sponsor for the car show and waived fees.  Paul will check 
to see if that is possible for 2021. 
Car Show Activities:  Tim Deegan/Collector Car Appreciation Day is coming up on 
July 9th/sponsored by Sema Network Association. Our club is meeting Showlow’s club 
in Heber.  They are eating at the Wild Women Saloon. We are eating at the Red Onion 
and we will meet up in the parking lot of the Saloon.  Pictures can be posted on the 
Sema Website afterward.  Flagstaff's club has reached out to our Club.  
*July 24th is the Snowflake Car Show, I have some registration forms up here if anyone 
is interested. 
*August 28th - 8 am -3 pm - Route 66 Car Club of Flagstaff 2nd Annual Charity Car 
Show ”Thunder  Over Flagstaff” at the Pullman Airport located on  the southside of town 
before you reach Flagstaff) off of I-17 Northbound. Register at www.route66carclub.org 

http://www.route66carclub.org/


*September 24th - 26th Run to the Pines at Pinetop Lakes Golf and Country Club, 4643 
Buck Springs Road, Pinetop, AZ.  This year's show may have limited availability. 
Activities Coordinator/Upcoming Activities - Sue Renaud   Tim summed up the 
activities for this month, thank you, Tim. Since Sue couldn't be here I am going to show 
you the woman’s shirt that Black and Tan has available for club shirts.  It is a lightweight 
v-neck, has long sleeves and comes in grey, black and white.  Please come take a look 
at it and if you are interested you can order one from Black and Tan.  Our working car 
shirts are yellow.   
Old/New Business from the floor:  New news/Steve Johnson stated,what a great car 
club we have!  I am so impressed by all of the folks who offered their homes to those of 
us who were evacuated by the fire.  You know who you are and I sincerely thank you!! 
Tech Tips:  John Cailey and Larry Bertram both offered up some time and stress 
saving tips. John shared the name of  Y and Z’s Wiring located in Redlands,Ca that 
produce custom wiring kits that match original braided wiring and connection plugs. 
Larry left some special sticky tape for anyone that could use it ( only comes in a 100 ft. 
roll) to help hold bolts in place. 
How Bout a Laugh: Nobody 

50/50 Raffle:  Tim Deegan won $36.00 

Adjourn:  7:20 pm 


